
 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST (RFEI): 
 

Architectural Services for Site Planning and Design of the new Highlands 

Community Centre in Edmonton, AB 

 

Posted by the Highlands Community League, Edmonton, AB 

(www.highlandscommunity.ca) 

RFEI process will be administered by the Highlands Facilities Renewal Committee 

(HFRC) with recommendations to the Board of Directors of the Highlands Community 

League (HCL). 

 

Tendering Authority:  Highlands Community League 

 

Project Description: 

Request For Expressions of Interest (RFEI) for architectural services regarding the site 

planning, design and construction-services of a new community centre to replace the 

existing facility located at 6112 113 Avenue NW, Edmonton, AB. Project plan involves 

reevaluating and redeveloping the existing site and building a modern, sustainable multi-

functional gathering place where residents participate in community programs, attend 

public meetings and celebrations and hold private functions. Project completion goal is 

to have a facility open for HCL’s centennial in 2021. 

 

This RFEI is NOT a request for a proposal. The intent of the RFEI is to select 

approximately three interested firms from the respondents to this RFEI, to submit 

proposals for architectural services related to the replacement of the Highlands 

Community Centre. 

 

Note: Several background documents are provided as Appendices that highlight the 

work done to date by the HFRC and which summarize community demographics and 

project goals. 

 

Opening Date:  April 24, 2017 

Closing Date:  May 17, 2017, at or before 5:00 pm 

 

Primary Contact: Susan Petrina 

   Chair, Highlands Facilities Renewal Committee (HFRC) 

   susanwpetrina@gmail.com 

   Cell: 587-987-3728 

 

* See secondary contacts and submission details at end of RFEI document. 


